
Extra date added to ‘A Field
Of Our Own’ at Easter Road

An extra date has been added to ‘A Field Of Our Own’, a
play written by Duncan Kidd telling the story of the first
twenty  years  of  Hibernian  and  of  the  people  who  made  it
happen.

Tickets for all other shows have sold out, and so a final date
has been added on Wednesday 16 August.

The  project  is  being  run  by  Leith  based  theatre  company
Strange  Town,  as  part  of  the  GameChanger  Public  Social
Partnership  which  involves  the  Club,  Hibernian  Community
Foundation  and  NHS  Lothian  as  well  as  dozens  of  other
organisations.

Those coming along should note that seating will be limited
during the performances to those who most need it, that those
attending should dress warmly (as it can be cool inside the
East Stand even in summer), and that there may be some strong
language used during performances.

Tickets are available via the Hibernian FC website
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